
 

 

14th October 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Halloween Dress Up Day 

 

Due to the restrictions currently in place, we are aware that the children will be missing out on 

the Halloween disco and ‘trick or treating’ this year. We understand that this will be 

disappointing for our pupils who love this time of year. The children from Year 2 to Year 6 are 

already dressing up as Rockstars linked to learning the times tables. We are inviting the children 

in Foundation Stage and Year 1 to attend school on Friday 23rd of October (the last day of term) 

dressed in a Halloween costume.  Please remember it needs to be a costume they can wear all 

day. 

We look forward to seeing them all dressed up – the teachers will be getting involved too! 

 Mrs Adamson   

 

 


